
Dear Doctor,  
 
We have received your request for a chronic pain consultation at The Ottawa Hospital Pain 
Clinic. Our mandate is to provide care to patients in the Ontario Champlain LHIN. Unfortunately, 
due to the significant demand for our services for Ontario residents, we are unable to provide 
services to Quebec residents and therefore cannot accept your referral.  
You can access care for your patient in the following ways:  
 

1. Clinique Médicale Saint-Georges : 4, rue Taschereau, bureau 550, Gatineau (J8Y 2V5)      
Tél. : 819-800-0742; Télécop. : 819-800-0796; info@gestiondouleur.ca 

2. Clinique Neuro-Outaouais : 147, boul. d’Europe, suite 200, Gatineau (J9J 0A5)                     
Tél. : 819-777-2500; Télécop. : 819-777-2502; www.neuro-outaouais.com 

Several physicians who focus on chronic pain management in Ottawa and surrounding area and 
who accept Quebec patients 

1. Dr. Mary Redmond  

2. Dr. Nagamani Natarajan  

3. Dr. Edward Smith 

4. Dr. Patrice Langlois 

5. Dr. Marcus Bessman  

 
We cannot guarantee the accuracy or completeness of this information. Please note that we do 
not recommend or endorse any specific service or physician and are not responsible for the 
care or services provided by clinicians who are not affiliated with The Ottawa Hospital.  
 
Thank you.  
 
The Ottawa Hospital Pain Clinic 
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